
Date submitted (UTC-11): 10/14/2018 1:00:00 PM 
First name: Joseph 
Last name: Moore 
Organization:  
Title:  
Official Representative/Member Indicator:  
Address1: P.O. Box 94 
Address2:  
City: Georgetown 
State: IN 
Province/Region:  
Zip/Postal Code: 47122 
Country: United States 
Email:  
Phone:  
Comments: 
   I am opposed to this proposed regulation change. The current administration has shown nothing but 
contempt for regulations designed to protect our environmental, and this proposed change is surely intended to 
further remove these protections and increase the rate at which overly-powerful commercial interests will 
exploit our natural resources and degrade our environment and drinking water...all for the profit of a select few 
and their clients in Congress and the White House.     Unfortunately, this administration has also shown quite 
clearly that he/they have a total disregard for the will of the majority of Americans, so he/they will do whatever 
he/they want regardless of public comments on this matter.  God help us.  
 


